
12/20/2021 

 

Kingsway Ministry, 

 

I wanted to write a Thank You note for the Christmas gift we received at Middle 

River today.  As a first-time inmate it has been a crazy experience.  As a lifelong 

Christian in Harrisonburg, I have heard of Kingsway.  I just never knew how 

important a ministry it was.  Thank you for helping and not forgetting about us. 

 

Merry Christmas, 

W.D. 


